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Hi

I am writing to advise that Mr Trevor Tuck, Vice-Chairman of Sparkford Parish
Council wishes to speak at the preliminary meeting on Wednesday 12 December on
item 4 Annex b 7, mitigation/traffic calming of surrounding roads in relation to
Sparkford High Street. Mr Larry Piper, Chairman of Sparkford Parish Council will also
attend this meeting.

2. Mr Trevor Tuck also wishes to speak on agenda item 2 at the Open floor hearing
on Wednesday 12th December at 14:00 hrs.

Regards

Lisa

-- 

LISA DAVIS
Sparkford Parish Clerk
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